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VETERAN MEMORIAL  

BANNER PROGRAM 
 

You may have noticed the beautiful banners displayed 

on the light posts along the highway and on Mainstreet.  

These banners honor our local veteran’s.   

 

 If you have a family member you 
would like to honor with one of these 
banners, please contact us.   
Each family will be responsible for 
the costs involved with their banner.   
 
For further information,  
please contact the Town Office at  
306-753-2256.   
 
Required Information:  Name, war 
served, which division they served 
under, actual photo and sponsoring 
family would be required.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
                      Symbol meaning: 
          

  Poppy—Killed in action  
 
            Swords—Returned home 

To view colored copies of the newsletter online, check out the Town of Macklin website: www.macklin.ca 

Remembrance Day Service  

will be held: 

Where: Macklin Synergy Credit Union Legacy Centre (Hall) 

When: Saturday, November 11, 2023 at 10:30 am 

Doors open at 10:00 am 

Lunch to follow. 

Lest We Forget 

http://www.macklin.ca
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   WASTE COLLECTION   

Tuesday – Residential & Business 
 Friday – Business & Industrial Park   
REMINDER:  Free residential RECYCLE pickup on Tuesdays 

   

  Recycle and/or Garbage Items must be:  
  Maximum size of 30” x 36” bag, Maximum Weight of 20kgs or 44lbs. 
  To ensure pickup, do NOT place bags behind vehicles. 

 

Home Connection 
At a Glance: 
 
 

Cemetery Entrance Pillars  Page 3 
 

Parent & Tots Skating   Page 3 
 

Fire Hall Report    Page 5 
 

Holiday Train    Page 5 
 

Hall Chair Campaign   Page 6 
 

Villa Marie News     Page 6 
 

Art’s Council Series   Page 9 
 

4H Club Report    Page 6 
 

Kinette Report    Page 6 
 

Arena Schedule    Page 6 
 

Harvest Festival News   Page 7 
 

Christmas in Our Town   Page 8 
 

Memories at Christmas   Page 8 
 

Wildlife Supper    Page 10 
 

Sask Party Candidate   Page 10 
 

Operation Christmas Child Page 12 

GARBAGE & RECYCLING BAGS  

Please ensure bags are visible when 
placed  ON THE STREET, and not 

hiding behind vehicles. 

COMMUNITY EVENTS 
(stay tuned as new events are added or dates change) 

   November 11   Remembrance Day  
   November 29   Flu/Covid Clinic at Hall (walk in) 

   December 1   Christmas in Our Town 
   December 2   Chamber Social 
   December 7   Flu/Covid Clinic at St. Joes( appointment  only) 
   December 19   School Christmas Concert 
   January 13    Wildlife Supper 
   February 15   Art’s Council Concert Series 

Transfer Station Hours October 1-April 1  
(Macklin Residents only) 

Tuesday: 4:00 – 6:00pm 
Thursday: 4:00 – 6:00pm 

Saturday: 11:00am – 3:00pm 

**Please tape or 
wrap loose  

cardboard** 

**IN CASE OF AN EMERGENCY,  

please call the Town office at  306-753-2256.  

You will be directed to the 24hr on-call contact.** 

Macklin & District Crime Watch Division  
 ‘Striving to keep our community safe’       

306-753-4001     
NEW MEMBERS WELCOME!!! 

Electronic and Glass 
bin disposal  has been 

suspended.   
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Local Church Services 
 

Sacred Heart Parish Denzil:    Wednesday - 11:00 AM    
     Sunday - 9:00 AM 

St. Donatus Parish:   Saturday - 5:00 PM  

St. Mary’s Parish Macklin:  Monday/Wednesday/Friday  9:00 AM 
     Tuesday at St. Joseph's Centre  11:00 AM 
     Thursday at Villa Marie 9:30 AM    
     Saturday – 7:00 PM    Sunday – 11:00 AM  
Macklin United:    Sunday Service  11:00 am  SK time 

Evesham Anglican/United:     Sunday Service/Sunday School 10am  

MADAC Trip-of-the-Month Winner:  October 2023 

Cruise the Bahamas — Cody Rowein 
www.macklinswimmingpool.com 

Alcoholics Anonymous Meetings 
Every Thursday at 8:00pm    

United Church Basement (4901 Telegraph St.) 
If you need assistance, please call 780-753-7589 or 306-514-7887 

Macklin Credit Union Legacy Centre 

Senior Winter Walking Program 
 

Walking program will begin November 1st, 2023for any seniors interested  
in walking for physical exercise. 

 

Mondays, Wednesdays & Fridays    9:00 AM - 12:00 Noon 
 

*Please bring clean indoor shoes.   
 

Contact Town Office  for key sign-out. 
Silver collection proceeds are donated back to the Communiplex for future projects. 

 

Walking will be cancelled in the event of a rental. 

Macklin Lakeview Cemetery Project 
Only 2 Pillars Left! 

The Macklin Lakeview Cemetery Committee has been moving forward 
with the cemetery improvement plan as time and funds allow.  Currently 
the concrete pilings for the stone pillars have been installed and initial 
landscaping is underway.  The original entrance sign leading into the cem-
etery has been repaired and installed in its new location.   
 

The committee has decided to use the individual stone pillars as dedicated 
commemorative spaces available for sponsorship.  There are 26 perma-
nent stone pillars being constructed to support the wrought-iron perime-
ter fence.  Through a donation of $3,000 a  
commemorative plaque will be inlaid within a stone pillar to forever recog-
nize your contribution towards this project.   
 

To date, 24 pillars have been purchased leaving the remaining 2 available.  
If you have been thinking about providing a donation to this project please 
don’t delay, the last available pillars are available on a first come basis.   
 

Tax deductible receipts will be issued for all donations.  For further infor-
mation on the stone pillar dedications or other donation opportunities, 
please contact the Town of Macklin at 306-753-2256 or  
town.macklin@sasktel.net 

Donations can be made payable to: 
Town of Macklin-Cemetery     

Box 69    Macklin, SK    S0L 2C0  

The Macklin & District Arena Board in  

conjunction with the Macklin Recreation Board will be  

sponsoring a  
 

FREE Tot’s Learn to Skate program 

EVERY THURSDAY 
Starting November 2rd.   

Parents with pre-school children may use 
the time between  

2:00—3:15 pm to learn to skate.  

mailto:town.macklin@sasktel.net
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Jamie Palmer & 

 

4713 Herald St. 
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Hey all Hope you are all ready for November!! 
Just an update since my last column.  On September 28 Myrna and I trav-
elled to Saskatoon.  They had a ceremony there to honor first responders 
from all over the province who have served for 25 years. I was honored to 
receive the Saskatchewan Protective Services Metal from the Hon. Rus-
sell B. Mirasty Lieutenant Governor.  It was a very simple event 
but it was an honor to sit with the other 41 recipients and 

receive these metals.  It amazes me how quickly the last 25 years have 
gone by and what an honor it has been to work with all the past and pre-
sent members of Macklin and District Fire Rescue and the Macklin and 
District Fire Board. 
I would just like to share a few of the things I have learned over the past 25 
years on our department:  Fire Prevention Week with the students is al-
ways fun and educational. Kids think firefighters are cool! Sometimes your 
day (Or night) might not go as planned. Never drink and drive.  NEVER text 
and drive, ever! I’ve learned that some people feel it is necessary to take 
pictures or video as they are passing an accident scene, instead of keeping 
their eyes on the road so they don’t run over a first responder. (This is 
something I will never understand or accept) Somebody’s bad day doesn’t 
have to be a social media post. I’ve learned that the first time you drive a 
Rescue Van with light and sirens going it is pretty hard to control your 
adrenaline.  Always have good, season appropriate tires. Always keep 
warm cloths and socks right beside your bed during the winter 
months.  Check your smoke detectors and replace them every ten years. 
Install Carbon Monoxide Detectors  Accidents and fires can, and often do 
happen on holidays or long weekends. Members of the Police Force are 
great people and they are just trying to help people stay safe.  Life is pre-
cious!! Anyone is capable of incredible things. I’ve learned how to use the 
Jaws of Life and a bunch of other great tools that help us do what we need 
to do. How to hook up to a fire hydrant and pump water with many differ-
ent trucks.  Working together on a team can allow you to accomplish great 
tasks. Training and practice is very important but it cannot prepare you for 
every situation. Always have a Plan B and if necessary a Plan C and D. I’ve 
learned that sometimes you can’t drive as fast as you would like because of 
a severe storm, heavy fog or extremely icy highways. I know it takes a long 
time to roll the doors up by hand if the power is out at the hall when you 
are going out on a call.  It is important to have the love and support of your 
spouse and family. I know they are not sleeping if I go out on a call in the 
middle of the night until I get home. I’ve learned that going to a funeral for 
a fallen firefighter is something you will never for-
get.  I’ve learned the communication is very im-
portant when you are working as a team. I’ve learned 
that it can be very rewarding and satisfying to help 
someone who needs our help.  I know I have the 
support of 20 plus individuals who will help me 
through an especially tough event. I know that I will 
be there for them too if they need it. I’ve learned 
that 25 years isn’t a very long time if you are doing 
something you love.  Stay safe everyone!!! Pat G. Stang 

Captain, Public Relations, Safety and Recruitment 
Macklin & District Fire Rescue  Cell: 306-753-7378 

News from the Hall 
 
 

• RCMP received a complaint of uttering threats but there was 

insufficient evidence to proceed. 

• Police received a report of an individual in the school grounds 

during recess.  Members attended and were notified the individ-

ual was engaged in outdoor work at the Catholic Church. 

• Members are investigating a complaint of assault. 

• RCMP received a noise complaint.  Members spoke to the sub-

ject of complaint and issued a verbal warning. 

• Police received a Mental Health Act complaint.  Members trans-

ported the subject of complaint to Battlefords Union Hospital for 

assessment. 

• Members attended a two-vehicle collision on Highway 17 north 

of Macklin.  There were no injuries.  This matter is still under 

investigation. 

• There were also four traffic complaints and one false alarm. 

• RCMP received a complaint of vandalism to a business building.  

This matter is still under investigation. 

• Police received a Mental Health Act complaint.  Members spoke 

to the subject of complaint. 

• A 36-year-old male from Macklin was charged with Assault and 

Fail to Comply with a Release Order after Members received a 

complaint of an unwanted individual at a residence. 

• There was also one traffic complaint. 

• RCMP received a report of a two-vehicle collision in Macklin.  

There were no injuries.  This matter is still under investigation. 

• Police received a complaint of an individual not complying with 

release order conditions.  This matter is still under investigation. 

• A 42-year-old male from Macklin was charged with Assault after 

Members received a complaint of assault. 

• RCMP received a report of an individual following a child.  This 

matter is still under investigation. 

• Police received a report of a two-vehicle collision in Macklin.  

There were no injuries.  Reported for insurance purposes. 

• There was also one false 911 call and one false alarm. 

RCMP MACKLIN REPORT  Sept 19—Oct 16 , 2023  

Macklin Detachment:  (306) 753—2171 
Open: Monday – Friday 9:00am – 1:00pm 
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We hope everyone has been able to enjoy some of the beautiful fall that we 
have had thus far. The Kinette’s are well into the swing of things planning 
some upcoming events for the year and here are a few things that we have 
been up to recently:  
Harvest Festival: We were very happy to be a part of Macklin’s first Harvest 

Festival; seeing so many people downtown and enjoying the beautiful 
green space that the town has been working hard on was awesome. 
Apologies to parent’s for the sugar rush that our cotton candy caused!  

Annual Toy Bingo/ Scavenger Hunt: This fun kid-orientated event will be 
held this year. It is usually held in November but this year we will be 
holding it later in the year, hopefully the Family Day long weekend. 
More details to come in the new year!   

New Members: We wanted to extend a 
warm welcome to new members of 
our club, Savannah Biccum (Provost) 
and Dakota Brown (Czar). We are ex-
cited to see some new faces  

MACKLIN KINETTE CLUB 

Senlac Multiple 4-H club News 
Club Reporter: Taylor Patrick 

Hello from the Senlac Multiple 4-H Club.  We held our first meeting of 
the year on October 6.  We elected our new executive roles.   
General Leader: Kim Thomas   President: Devon Whitney 
Vice President: Colton Thomas  Secretary: Blake Thomas 
Treasurer: Tate Pool    Reporter: Taylor Patrick 
Our current projects are Beef (leaders: Floyd Whitney, Kari-Rae and 
Darren Manchester) 
Archery (leaders: Brenda Pool and Darren Manchester) 
Crafts (leader: Corrinne McWatters) 
There is still time to register before November 15.  We are having a our 
bottle drive November 17, as well we are collecting cat dona-
tions for KC Rescue.  If you have any questions or would like to 
donate, please contact any 4-H member or parent.  
 

Thank you, have a good fall     ~Taylor 

 

 
 
 

The Clarence Stang family would like to 
extend our sincerest thankyou to all the 
wonderful people who offered sympa-
thies and support at the time of his pass-
ing.  While we may not be able to say a 
personal thank you to everyone individu-
ally, it is with our deepest  
gratitude: 

• For phone calls, texts, food, flowers, cards and prayers, 
• For the wonderful meals brought to the house and all the good-

ies, 
• To the doctors, nurses, care aides and staff at Provost Long 

Term Care for your patient understanding while he was there 
the last 2 1/2 years, 

• Donations made to organizations in his memory,  
• Father Sandtosh and Father Chris, the choir, servers, everyone 

for the beautiful mass, 
• To all the ladies who helped with lunch, 
• Also to Gregory’s Funeral Home.  Jeremy, Katrina and Shinell 

your caring and professionalism was above and beyond. Your 
empathy and support was a real help to the younger ones, 

• To everyone, the thoughts, prayers, and words of confort were 
very much appreciated and will never be forgotten. 

God Bless you all! 
Armella, Lori, Myrna & Candy & families 

Clarence George Stang 

February 9, 1942—September 3, 2023 

VILLA MARIE NEWS 
   October turned out to be a splendid month at the 
Villa. We celebrated Thanksgiving together, enjoyed 
Macklin’s Fall Fair, enjoyed music concerts and a sing-
along, and went on trips to explore the countryside 
and Denzil Museum. 
 

   Thanksgiving was a lovely celebration with gorgeous pump-
kin center pieces, good food, and many reminders of all the 
many things we are gifted with. We had lots of fun checking out Macklin’s 
Fall Fair and went sightseeing around town and in the countryside. We 
also enjoyed a sing-along with Richard Stang and a fantastic music concert 
with Dan & Janet Fisher. 
 

   Residents spent a lovely afternoon at Denzil’s Heritage of Hope Museum. 
We were delighted with all the artifacts and the special memories it 
brought back. Residents and museum committee members shared stories 
over tea and snacks. It was a wonderful experience and we would like to 
express our appreciation to the committee members in Denzil who went 
out of their way to make sure we had a memorable afternoon.  

   Finally, Villa Marie is excited to announce that a Management Team was 
appointed to steer the Villa forward. Helena Hoogstad will remain as Man-
ager until the Board appoints a new manager. She will be assisted by 
Michelle Sieben (Assisted Manager), Kellie Demers (General Assistant), 
and Doug Stang (Maintenance Manager). The new team is eager and hon-
ored to serve the Villa and to spend time with the residents. Are you inter-
ested in joining our team as Manager? Give us a call (306-753-2422) or 
send your resume to Helena (villamarie.helena@gmail.com). 

 

NEW CHAIR CAMPAIGN 
 

The Macklin Credit Union Legacy Centre operating board   
Is currently raising funds for new chairs at the hall. To date we have 
half of the funds required to purchase new chairs.  Thank you to our 

generous donors for their contributions! 
 

You too can become a donor!   
For $75.00, individual chairs may be purchased with no limit on 

how many.   
*Tax receipts will be issued upon request* 

 

Please forward your donations to: 
Town of Macklin 

Box 726, Macklin, SK  S0L 2C0 
Etransfer to town.macklin@sasktel.net 

 

A sample chair is at the  Town Office for public viewing. 
 

Chair will also be displayed at the Chamber Christmas Social.  
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The First Annual Harvest Festival  

presented by the Macklin Chamber of Commerce a Huge Success! 

On October 6, 2023 the Chamber of Commerce hosted Macklin’s 1st annual  
Harvest Festival! We saw great success with the event and look forward to  
planning for 2024! 
 
 The Harvest Festival came to life with a vision to bring the community together with 
some good old fashion family fun! It was with great excitement the Festival planning 
began in late August. With the help of Local Businesses and Non-Profit organizations 

we were able to bring the Harvest Festival to life! 
 
 The day brought many fun activities for the kids and of course adults to enjoy. You can see many loved and 
lined up for the Push Cart Races brought in by Slicks Auto Body. There was face painting for the kids along with 
the ultimate test of strength when hammering nails with Macklin Rona. Kids were scoring left right and centre 
with the Mohawks while enjoying all the goodies and treats throughout! Martha’s had those pumpkin decorators 
hard at work. Our local Co-op was busy giving away all the tasty DQ treats with plinko while the Price is right was 
a hit over at J&S along with some Frisbee dunk at Home Hardware! The Kinettes were on top of it with the must 
needed cotton candy along with Synergy and their delicious mini donuts. Lunch and supper were covered by the 
Skating Club and Macklin School Parent Council. With Photo booths set up throughout and truly too many activ-
ities to list, the fun was endless. The day ended with the Curling Rink Social along with some good old fashion 
Pie in the Face with the Sr. Mohawks. 
 There truly was something for everyone at the Annual Harvest Festival with untold excite-
ment from all the kids running to enjoy all the activities. 
 
 Thank you to Nathan Kohlman for being the Chambers personal photographer. To the Town 
of Macklin workers ensuring all was ready for the big event. A special thank you to Strathcona 
Resources for their donation to the Harvest Festival.  
Most importantly we would like to thank all of the local businesses and non-profits for com-
ing together to participate in this memorable day. We know a lot of time and energy went 
into everyone’s planning and we could not have seen the success of the Festival without you 
all. 
 
We look forward to seeing  
you all next year! 



 8 

 

 

 

  

 
11:ooam-7:oopm 

 

 

 
 

 
6:oopm-8:oopm 

 

 
On Main Street 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

-Macklin Chamber of Commerce- 

Christmas In Our Town 
Friday, December 1st 

 

Schedule of Events 
Schedule subject to change.  Visit our Facebook page for up to date info.  
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H E L P  W A N T E D 
 

Immediate positions available 

 *One Ton Picker Operator  

*Winch Truck/Tractor Drivers 

*Certified Journeymen or Apprentice  

 *Picker/Crane Truck Operators 

 *Swampers/Laborers 

* Mechanic/Apprentice Mechanic 

* Casual/part time work for late afternoon, ear-
ly  evening and weekends also available for  

Students 

 

 

 

 

 

 Please email resume and abstract to: 

bryce.olson@octaneoilfield.ca  Call/Text 780-753-7862 

 

MACKLIN ARTS COUNCIL PRESENTS:  

Macklin Arts council needs you!  
 

We need your creativity, your imagination and your 

memory! Together with the chamber of commerce, the 

arts council is having a fund raiser.   
 

We are asking for individuals; as well as businesses to  

create items that can be used as auction items.  Some  

suggestions may be a Christmas tree, wreath, gift cards, 

baking.  Remember our theme is " Memories of  

Christmas"   
 

   All items will be displayed at Synergy Credit Union, final    

viewing, and a silent auction will be done at the Macklin 

Chamber of Commerce Christmas party on December 2nd. 
 

            Contact Zacc (306-753-7541)for more information. 
Deadline for submission: November 15th. 

mailto:bryce.olson@octaneoilfield.ca


 10 

 

VOTE – December 14th 

NOMINATE KIM GARTNER 
On December 14th delegates will gather in Kindersley to select the Saskatchewan Party candidate for the next  

provincial election.  I need your help to secure the nomination; here is how you can support my candidacy: 

Renew or purchase a Saskatchewan Party membership  
• Go to www.saskparty.com 
• Click on “Get Involved” 
• Choose “Become a Member” 
 

Encourage family, friends, and coworkers to buy a membership. 
 

Commit to travelling to Kindersley on December 14th to cast your vote  
(this is an in-person vote only) 

Voting begins at 5:45pm 
Candidate Speeches to follow at 7:00pm (not mandatory to attend this portion) 
Voting to conclude following Candidate Speeches 

 

At present there are only two candidates seeking the nomination and every vote is important.  This is an oppor-
tunity to secure provincial representation for our community and surrounding area.  I would like to ask for your 
support!  In the weeks to come I will make myself available to anyone wanting to discuss my candidacy.   
 

I can be reached at either 306-753-8040 or kggartner@sasktel.net. 
 
I need your help in becoming the Saskatchewan Party Candidate in the next Provincial Election! 

 
MACKLIN WILDLIFE FEDERATION 

ANNUAL SUPPER & AWARDS NIGHT 
SATURDAY, JANUARY 13

TH

, 2024 
at the Macklin Credit Union Legacy Center Hall 

Doors Open: 5:00 p.m. ~ Cocktails: 5:30 p.m. ~ Supper: 6:30 p.m. 

  

Head Measuring  –  Silent Auction  –  Trophy Awards  –  Door Prizes 
  

  

Any heads to be measured MUST be 

at the hall by 9:00 a.m. on January 13th
 

  

LIVE PHOTO CONTEST 

RULES OF CONTEST: 
•    Minimum of a 8X10(or 8.5X11) unframed picture 
•    Must contain some form of wildlife (not just scenery) 
•    CANNOT contain any people in the picture 
•    Bring photos to the awards night for judging/voting 
•    No Trail Cam pictures 

  

TICKETS ON SALE DECEMBER 13TH
 

at Macklin Wildlife Building 

Doors Open at 7:30 a.m. 
Ticket Sales Start at 8:00 a.m. 

Tickets: $35.00 each 

ADVANCED TICKETS ONLY 

CASH or CHEQUE ONLY (sorry no debit machine) 

Maximum of 8 tickets per buyer 

http://www.saskparty.com
mailto:kggartner@sasktel.net
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MIKE WIENS 
Owner 

 

 

Cell:  780-753-0641 

Home:  306-753-3299 

Fax:  306-753-3299 

 

 

Box 786  Macklin, SK  S0L 2C0 
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SOCIAL HOUSING UNITS AVAILABLE FOR RENT 
The Macklin Housing Authority has a Senior housing units in both single 
and double bedrooms available for rent immediately.  The units include a 
fridge, stove, washer and dryer.  Rent is based on income.  Included in the 
rental charge are heat, water & sewer services.  
Tenants are responsible for electricity charges and are required to sign up 
with SaskPower for service.  
If you are looking for peace of mind not having to worry about repairing 
your home or appliances or having to cut grass and shovel snow, this is an 
excellent living arrangement for you.   
 

For more information and to get an application form, please contact:  
Macklin Housing Authority  Attn: Marie Dewald, Manager 
PO Box 585  Macklin, SK  S0L 2C0  Phone: 306-358-4924 

 
 
Congratulations to the winner of the “Guess How Many Books are in the 
Library” contest.   
It’s Gnomevember!  There are gnomes hiding in their favorite books.  
They’ve left some clues…can you find them? 
There will be a different Take and Make bag available every week until 
January 1.  Stop by and pick one up!  Beginning November 15th, we will also 
be holding a coloring contest with three age categories – 3-6,  7-10, and 11-
12.  The winners will be announced at Christmas in Our Town and will re-
ceive Chamber Bucks for a prize! 
Beginning December 4, we will be hosting our annual 12 Days of Christmas 
Auction on our Facebook page.  There will be a new item offered each day 
for twelve days ending December 15.  We will also be open 4:30 – 8:30 
with hot chocolate and goodies and hosting a Silent Auction at Christmas in 
Our Town on December 1st.  Bidding will close at 8:00PM. 

Questions?  Call Jennifer 306-753-2933 or email  
macklin.lib@lakeland.lib.sk.ca 

MACKLIN LIBRARY Hometown Connection Advertising: 
  Yearly Business card size ad - Chamber members only $200.00/year 
  Yearly Business card size ad – Non-Chamber member $270.00/year 
  Monthly Business card size ad – open to all   $40.00/month 
  Monthly ¼ page ad – open to all     $50.00/month 
  Monthly ½ page ad – open to all     $75.00/month 
  Monthly ¾ page ad – open to all                                $120.00/month 
  Monthly Full page ad – open to all (limited space)             $150.00/month 

 

 

 
Community news is free of charge.  All other Ads are subject to standard rates (noted 
above) 

• Ads and articles must be submitted in print ready form.   

• There will be a 2 picture limit as well as a 100 word (half page) limit to all paid  
       articles.   

• Deadline for articles or advertising is the 24th of the month.   

• Payment must be made up front by cheque to: “Macklin Chamber of Commerce” 

• Ad to be dropped off at the Town of Macklin Office or your advertisement will not 
be  included  in the issue. 

• If you need a digital advertisement designed for you, there will be an extra fee  of 
$25.00. 

We reserve the right to refuse ads and pictures.  
Etransfer to: treasurer@macklinchamber.com  

Please submit all advertisements and articles to:  
macklinhometownconnection@outlook.com 

Hours:  
Tuesday: 1:00 – 6:00    

Wednesday: 1:00 – 6:00 
Thursday: 10:00 – 2:00 

Library Playgroup 
Sept 14 & 28 
10:30 – 11:30am   
For ages 0 – 6 

Macklin & District Food Bank 
 

The Food Bank is here to provide confidential assistance  
in times of need. 

If you need our support to provide nutritious meals,  
we are here to help. 

 

306-753-FOOD (3663) 

 

 

THE BIGGEST TREAT IS HAVING SOMETHING TO EAT. 

National Collection Week  
(Nov. 13—19th)  

MACKLIN & DISTRICT MEDICAL CLINIC 
 

Contract Caretaker & Maintenance Services 
 

Written Applications are invited from persons interested in  providing 
contract services for janitor and maintenance of the  Macklin & District 

Medical Clinic for the year 2024. 
A detailed job description may be obtained from the Town Office.   

Such applications will be received at the Town Office by no later than 
5:00 p.m. on Monday, December 8th, 2023. The Macklin & District 

Medical Clinic committee reserves the right to reject any or all applica-
tions. 

 

Office Assistant-Casual/Part time Maternity Leave 
 

The Macklin Medical Clinic requires the services of a casual/part-time 
Medical Office Assistant, to fill a Maternity leave.  Preference will  be 

given to applicants possessing a medical background or a medical office 
assistant certificate. 

For further information regarding this position, please contact the 
Town of Macklin office at 753-2256.   

 

Approximate job commencement date: January 8, 2024 (subject to change) 
Complete resumes will be accepted until the position is filled, by 

submitting them to the:  
Macklin & District Medical Clinic c/o Town of Macklin 

Box 69   Macklin, SK  S0L 2C0     town.macklin@sasktel.net 

HOUSE FOR SALE 
 

5325 Herald Street is a well-maintained bungalow with a large park to 
the rear of the property. It offers 1344 Sq Ft of main floor living space 
and an attached garage. This three-bedroom home includes a partially 
finished basement, master ensuite, air conditioning, and a fenced yard.   
New shingles, vinyl siding and garage door were all completed in 2022. 
 
This property is being sold 
by the Macklin Medical 
Board. To arrange a private 
viewing please contact the 
Town of Macklin Office at 
306-753-2256. 

$299,000 

mailto:macklinhometownconnection@outlook.com

